
     
 

    
 

             



 

 

Former FCC Commissioner Mignon Clyburn 

"...Washington state's new net neutrality law underscores 
what we all know: that a substantial majority of the public 
is in favour of net neutrality protections.  I commend 
Governor Inslee and the Washington state legislature for 
listening to their constituents and ensuring that the 
citizens of Washington continue to experience a free and 
open internet." 

“Net neutrality preserved by Washington State law,” BBC News, March 
6, 2018 

https://www.bbc.com/news/technology-43306885

